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Executive Summary: 
 
This brief provides information on major areas of concern regarding landfills plus 

provides, in point form, comparative information on landfill versus plasma 

gasification.   
 

1. An 8-page report by the Regional Health Council of Montreal and 

Maisonneuve-Rosemont Hospital of Montreal concerning an elevated 

incidence of cancers of the stomach, liver, prostate, and lung among 

men, and stomach and cervix/uterus among women of families living 

near a large landfill in Montreal, Quebec.  Details can be found in 

the attached report “Landfill Study Montreal 1995”. 

2. A 6-page summary report by the Environmental Research Foundation 

on the long-term problems associated with Landfills. See attached 

report “Landfills Summary TGM 060227 dated Feb. 27, 2006 

3. A 2-page data sheet providing a comparison between the proposed 

landfill and Plasco plasma gasification.  See attached data sheet 

“Comparison  Landfill versus Plasma Gasification”  data sheet Page 1 

and  2”. 

 

246        P  x       NP          DM34.1 
Projet d’établissement d’un lieu d’enfouissement technique 
à Danford Lake 
Alleyn-et-Cawood                                  6212-03-112 


